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Resilience hubs are designed by and for the communities they serve. In some places 

hubs may be places to cool down during extreme heat, while in others, hubs may 

provide emergency beds for wildfire evacuations. These community-driven hubs are 

exactly the solution we need when facing unexpected natural disasters. As a 

supporter of organizations who play this role, it feels good and important to me to be 

able to give directly to those in need and know that my support goes directly to those 

who need it. No major overhead or other waste: Community Resilience Hubs are 

effective and efficient and we need more support and funding for them. Please 

support HB 3170 and help our communities help themselves. Thank you!  

 

Lila Schreiber 

Portland, OR 


